
 
 
 
 
DEAR FRIENDS OF ELKS CAMP MOORE 
 
Over 20 years ago, Elks with a vision decided there was a need for a vacation camp for 
handicapped children…And so was born the “Miracle on the Mountain” – Elks Camp 
Moore. 
 
It remains today, a monument to the dedication and caring of the visionaries who started 
our camp, and to those who continue to meet the challenges and needs of our 
handicapped children. 
 
In 1993, we started a program whereby loving friends of Camp Moore can subscribe to 
our “Miracle on the Mountain” Fund.  Your tribute to the beloved memory of a relative, 
friend or associate will live eternally with a “Miracle on the Mountain” Fund 
Subscription to Elks Camp Moore.  Your gift will give hope and help to our very Special 
Children.  Every penny of your gift will be used to provide services to our handicapped 
youngsters.  Your gift is tax deductible.   
 
Here’s how it works: 
A Miracle on the Mountain Subscription is a minimum of $100.00, payable over ten 
years a $10.00 per year (or sooner if you do desire). 
 
Anyone can take a subscription…they need not be an Elk…just someone who wants to 
help bring a smile to a handicapped child.  Ten dollars a year will help us reach the goal! 
There will never be a handicapped child denied a vacation at Elks Camp Moore. 
 
To participate in the “Miracle on the Mountain” Fund simply fill out the form below and 
mail it with your first installment to: 
 
Miracle on the Mountain” Fund 
NJSEA – HCC, PO Box 1596 
Woodbridge, NJ 07095-1596 
 
A Memorial Certificate will be forwarded promptly to the person you designate.  The 
amount of the gift will be held in confidence, and you will receive acknowledgement for 
your records. 
 
Barry Berger, Chairman 
Miracle on the Mountain 



Miracle Run has it Together
BY RUSTY GERSTENMIER,
MIRACLE RUN CHAIRMAN

The motorcycle and trailer have been ordered, and as of this writing
should be delivered and ready to be displayed. The sites have been select-
ed and the raffle tickets have been printed and distributed. The cost of a
ticket is only $20. You can get them from your Lodge or District Chairper-
son.  Please be as generous as you can.  It is for our special kids. All of
the necessary licenses and permits have been procured and, to top it off,
the band has been contracted.  Just a few more incidentals remain to be
ironed out, and then all systems are go for the “2007 Miracle Run”. Some
starting points are still being negotiated with the involved Lodges. Old
Bridge Lodge has graciously agreed to host the “Miracle Run” this year.
All we need now is about 2000 attendees, some fairly good weather, and
then Camp Moore can enjoy another worry free camping season.

Don’t forget to keep that last Sunday in July open and I’ll see you at the
Old Bridge Elks Lodge. If you don’t drive a motorcycle, come by car, or
better yet organize a bus trip from your lodge. It’s a day-long, fun filled
event for the entire family.  There’ll be games, a moon walk, monster
truck, and of course the traditional Tug-O-War. I promise a fun filled day
for all and an opportunity to meet our area Poster Kids. Just $20 gives
you all the food and soda you can eat and drink and, as always, our spe-
cial kid’s laughter is what we’re after.

Miracle Run 
Italian Vacation
BY RUSTY GERSTENMIER, 
CHAIRMAN

Ciao Bella start saving your Euros!
The Miracle Run is busy putting
together a travel package for a guided
land tour in sunny “Italy”.  Although
plans are not set in stone yet, travel
dates are tentatively set for September
2007. My wife Mary is still scouting
around for bargains. As soon as all
plans are final the information will be
made available. The itinerary will
include Venice, Florence, Pisa, Padua,

Sorrento, Naples, and of course the
eternal city Rome, with an optional
side trip to Bari. The plan is to leave
from Newark Liberty Airport on Ali-
talia Airline and fly to Rome. Once in
Rome we will be wisked away by bus,
along with our tour guide, for a 10 or
11 day tour of the Italian peninsula.
We’ll be spending a day or two in the
before mentioned cities and will
return to Newark Liberty Airport.
Look for our flyers in the future with
more concrete information.
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Miracle On The Mountain
New Pledge Drive

Be A Star - Pledge $100
Pledge $20 a year for 5 years and receive a 
“Miracle Star Pin” and a Elks Camp Moore 
“Miracle On The Mountain Pin” upon completion 
of your pledge. Donate $100 and receive both 
pins immediately.

Be A Miracle Maker - Pledge $1,000
Pledge $200 a year for 5 years and receive a 
“Miracle Star Pin” and a Elks Camp Moore 
“Miracle On The Mountain Pin” immediately and 
a “Miracle Maker Pin” upon completion of your
pledge. 

To learn more about the Miracle On The Mountain 
Fund visit the New Jersey State Elks website at
www.njelks.org

Fill out the card below and mail to:
Miracle On The Mountain, P.O. Box 1596, 
Woodbridge, NJ 07095

Pledge
$20

Pledge
$100

Pledge
$1,000

Donor Information

Lodge Name & #:______________________________________________________________
Address ______________________________________________________________________
City/State/Zip ________________________________________________________________
Phone/Email __________________________________________________________________

Donation Information
Enclosed is my donation of $________. Please make checks  payable to “Miracle On The Mountain”, PO
Box 1596, Wood Bridge, NJ 07095.  

Honoree Information

In Honor of (if living) - acknowledgement will automatically be sent to honoree

Name (please use full name) ____________________________________________________
Lodge Name & #:______________________________________________________________
City/State/Zip ________________________________________________________________

In Memory of (if deceassed) - acknowledgement will be sent to survivor 

Name (please use full name) ____________________________________________________
City/State/Zip ________________________________________________________________

This year the Miracle Run Cruise was to Alaska and we had 42 Friends and Family join us.
The Cruise to Alaska raised over $6,500.00 for the Miracle Run. The check was presented
at the Fall Conference.


